Meet the 2021 Once Upon A Hero Beneficiary — The Palumbo Family

Once Upon A Hero’s 2021 beneficiary family is
the Palumbo family — Anthony and Diana are the
parents of 4-year-old twins, Enzo and Anastasia
(Sia). On Sunday March 29t of 2020, the family
went for a walk along the river at Cascade Park in
New Castle, PA, which was high due to many
days of rainy weather. They were about to feed
the ducks when a large tree snapped and fell on
top of the family. Anthony and Enzo escaped
with minor injuries. Unfortunately, Diana and Sia
were not as lucky. They were knocked into the
water and sustained severe injuries; Sia’s heart
stopped. Thankfully, a passer-by stopped and
performed CPR, reviving her. Sia sustained an
eye injury and nine different skull fractures.
Diana suffered a spinal compression fracture,
which required immediate surgery. Additionally,
she had four broken ribs, a collapsed lung, and a
completely shattered shoulder. Diana has
undergone multiple surgeries for her injuries and continues to recover. She is unable to work as
she recovers, while Anthony is caring for her and their children. As they continue to recover,
Once Upon A Hero will assist the Palumbos with the medical and personal financial challenges
they face due to unexpected medical bills and loss of work. You can be a hero by giving a
monetary donation, via the donate tab on our website or by attending our annual charity golf
outing on August 14, 2021. More information regarding our golf outing can be found on our
website and on our Facebook page.

www.onceuponahero.org

Facebook.com/OnceUponAHeroCharityOrganization



